
To:     Ronnie Yang,  
ronnie.yang@tw.ccmail.philips.com

From:  Charles Cobbs
ccobbs@fcc.gov  
FCC Equipment Authorization Branch

Re: FCC ID A3KM079

Applicant: Philips Electronics Industries (Taiwan) Ltd
731 Confirmation Number: EA89182
Date of Original E-Mail: 5/6/1998

Subject:    Confirmation Number assigned  

The following confirmation number has been assigned to this application.  
This number together with the FCC ID number can be used to check the status 
of the application while it is pending at our website:

EA89192

Kindly disregard the correspondence reference number below since no reply is 
needed at this time.

         

Do not hit the reply button on this email.  For questions about this email, 
the sender listed above "FCC Equipment Authorization Branch" should be 
contacted.                                               



To:     Richard Mullen,  Safety and Compliance Consulting
mullenr@bellatlantic.net

From:  Charles Cobbs
ccobbs@fcc.gov  
FCC Equipment Authorization Branch

Re: FCC ID A3KM079

Applicant: Philips Electronics Industries (Taiwan) Ltd
731 Confirmation Number: EA89182
Date of Original E-Mail: 5/6/1998

Subject:    Confirmation Number assigned  

The following confirmation number has been assigned to this application.  
This number together with the FCC ID number can be used to check the status 
of the application while it is pending at our website:

EA89192

Kindly disregard the correspondence reference number below since no reply is 
needed at this time.

         

Do not hit the reply button on this email.  For questions about this email, 
the sender listed above "FCC Equipment Authorization Branch" should be 
contacted.                                               


